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Event schedules are subject to change. Please contact event organizers to confirm listed information. 

May 2017 

Hiroshima’s Sister/Friendship Cities Event 

Daegu Day 
(Free, no reservation required)        

Daegu Madan  Enjoy Korean foods! 

Date & Time: May 3 – 5 (11:00 am – 6:30 pm)  
Place: The green zone across the Peace Blvd. from the NHK building 
Daegu Day Memorial Ceremony and Stage Performance 
Date & Time: May 4 (1:00 pm – 2:00 pm)  
Place: Carnation Stage 
INQUIRIES: Int’l Cooperation & Exchange Division, Peace Culture Foundation 

Tel. 242-8879  Fax. 242-7452 

Hiroshima’s Sister/Friendship Cities Event 

Hannover Day 
 (Free, no reservation required)          

DATE & TIME: Sunday, May 21  1:00 pm – 3:30 pm 

PLACE: Ryugakusei Kaikan (International House): Nishi-kojin-machi, Minami-ku (near JR Hiroshima 

Station) 

PROGRAMS: Free tasting of German sweets and sausages, a German music concert; etc. 

INQUIRIES: Int’l Cooperation & Exchange Division, Peace Culture Foundation 
Tel. 242-8879  Fax. 242-7452 

CIR Question & Answer Day 
Are you looking for advice about Hiroshima?  

Come in for a chat with our C.I.R., Benjamin Swallow! 

DATE & TIME: Wednesday, May 24, 1:30 pm – 3:30 pm 

PLACE: International Exchange Lounge  

(International Conference Center Hiroshima 1F, 1-5 Nakjima-cho, Naka-ku) 

RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED: Reservations can be made in person or by telephone at the 

International Exchange Lounge  TEL: 247-9715 (Lounge open hours 9:00 am – 7:00 pm) 

The East Building of The Peace Memorial Museum 
Reopened 
The East Building was reopened on Wednesday, April 26, along with the completion of its 

renovation process. The Main Building is currently closed for renovations and reorganization 

of the permanent exhibits. The comprehensive renovation process of the Hiroshima Peace 

Memorial Museum is to be completed in July 2018. 

INQUIRIES: Curatorial Division, Peace Memorial Museum Tel. 241-4004 
Website: http://hpmmuseum.jp/?lang=eng 
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